

June 24, 2005

Dr. James Proodian Natural Healthcare Center 10 West End Court Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear Dr. Proodian:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for providing the wonderful employee health programs over the last several months. Your participation in our annual Health Fair was a huge hit as was evidenced by the long line of employees waiting to see you. The subsequent health lectures you gave on Stress Management and Nutrition were equally well received by our employees.

I truly believe that providing these quality of life programs has yielded positive benefits not only for the employees, but for our management as well. We look forward to your participation in future employee health events at CommVault.

Sincerely,

William Beattie

William Beattie Vice President, Human Resources